
CITY COUNCIL #26-78 

June 27, 1978. 
7:30p.m. 

A joint meeting of City Council and the Councils of 
the Townships of Cornwall and Charlottenburgh was held at 
the Cornwall Civic Complex. The public meeting with 
M.M. Dillon Ltd. and R.M. Kostuch Associates was held for 
the purpose of reviewing a Cornwall Area Waste Management 
Study. 

Mr. 
Ltd., reviewed 
S t u d y , in c 1 u d i ng 
therein. 

W • F • W e 11 s , P r o j e c t M a n a g e r wi t h M • M • D i 11 o n 
with those in attendance the contents of the 
all observations and recommendations contained 

Having exhausted all questions from the elected 
officials and those persons from the public sector, Mayor 
Parisien expressed the hope that the respective Councils will 
in the near future receive this Study by resolution and that a 
concentrated effort will be made by the three parties to initiate 
positive action in this very vital matter. 

' Clerk 


